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For a number of years, the Burnaby Board of Education has examined 

opportunities to replace the existing District Administration Office with an 

environmentally sustainable building that will meet the space and operational 

requirements of the District for the foreseeable future.  

A feasibility study determined that selling the existing land at 5325 Kincaid Street 

will fund the construction of a new district administration office at another district 


